
From:  Heather Bleemers <heather.bleemers@lacity.org>

Sent time:  08/22/2018 03:14:34 PM

To:  Monica Nunez <monica.nunez@lacity.org>

Subject:  Hollywood Center
 

Hi Monica, 

In Luci's absence, can you please add me to the meeting on 9/11 relating to Hollywood Center? It's Elva's case. 

Thank you!

Heather Bleemers
Senior City Planner
Department of City Planning
T: (213) 847-3682
221 N. Figueroa Street, 13th Floor
Los Angeles, CA  90012

         

http://www.lacity.org
https://www.facebook.com/Planning4LA/
https://www.instagram.com/planning4la/
https://twitter.com/Planning4LA
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChl2PmRhAzUf158o0vZjnHw/videos

